
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Upgrades to the water mains will result in the water being turned off to the 
Georgetown Township. This disruption is necessary to allow council to carry 
out works on the water supply system. 

Water service disruptions have been planned on the following day/hours: 

• Thursday 19 September 8:00 am to 1:00pm 

Council will endeavour to keep disruptions to a minimum. 

Council wishes to thank you in advance for your co-operation and apologises 
for any inconvenience. For further information please do not hesitate to 
contact Shane Butler 0427 621 279 or Raju Ranjit 0458 621 285.  
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